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Clerks Report June 2022 
 
The Annual Parish Meeting went well, with several speakers presenting reports and resident 
engagement. We will attempt a bigger event next year. 
 
The Sensory Gardens Clean Up event went very well and we collected about 7 black bags 
of rubbish. 
 
Financial Year End procedures continue but there have been no major issues. 
 
The new sink, toilet and flooring have been installed in the Parish Office and the tidying and 
sorting is continuing. We hope during August to archive a great deal of paperwork to make 
space. 
 
The Welcome Back Fund project is due to finish within the next few weeks, we were delayed 
due to the landlord doing some much needed remedial works. The lamppost banners and 
bunting have been very well received. 
 
Annual Council – we have a new chair, as you all know, as well as having completed the 
elections for committee chairs by this Full Council. I am pleased that we have been able to 
rationalise the committees to 3 from the 4 previously and all now have (limited) delegated 
powers, so the time we do spend in meetings in meaningful. 
 
Plans for another Big Green Week have begun, this will take place October 1st-9th. 
 
Jubilee 
 
Cllr Clode and I attended Oak Meadow School for their Jubilee Assembly on Friday 27th May. 
The mugs were gratefully received and the children had drawn us some spectacular thank 
you pictures which I will display on the office windows. 
 
The Jubilee picnic was held on Friday 3rd June and was a roaring success. Thank you to Cllrs 
Clode and Underwood for your help on our cake stall. We gave away in the region of 450 
cakes in about 3 hours. We had lots of positive comments and calls for a fete to be held every 
year. 
 
COMING UP Monday 17th July with Kim Bedford is now booked, I will be circulating a 
questionnaire from Kim ahead of the session to you all. Please note it’s a 4:30pm start. 
 
 
Julie Hodgkiss, Clerk/RFO 

 

mailto:clerk@baystonhillparishcouncil.org.uk
https://www.baystonhillparishcouncil.org.uk/

